
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 0208 340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

26th June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Your child had been chosen to compete in the Haringey Year 5 football tournament. 

The festival will be held at the St. Thomas Moore School on Friday 30th June 2023. 

Your child will leave school at 09:00am and will return to school by 3.30pm.     

Your child will need to have a packed lunch on the day. Please make sure that your 

child’s packed lunch is as healthy as possible with no nuts, sesame, glass bottles or 

sweets.  If your child is normally free school meals, they will be provided with a packed 

lunch. 

This event is a Football tournament played on astroturf. We will provide your child with 

a sports kit for the day, please provide them with suitable footwear (NO STUDS), 

shinpads and suitable clothing to travel to and from the tournament. They do not need 

to come to school wearing their school uniform.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Adam Alon 

Head Sports Coach at South Harringay 


